
                                                                                                              March 5th, 2025 

 

MPSSAA Softball Officials, 

 

      The softball season is finally here.  Many of us will be working scrimmages in 

the next few days, with regular season games starting soon after.  I hope everyone 

is ready to give the student athletes your best possible game and to enjoy yourself 

in the process. 

     The MPSSAA website will be posting information that you need to become 

familiar with.  The first of weekly NFHS softball interpretations will soon be on the 

site, as well as 2 videos discussing the topic of illegal pitches.  Watch them and let 

me or your association heads know if we can clarify anything for you. 

      Have an excellent beginning of the softball season. 

 

                                                                                      Rick Morris 

                                                                                      wvmdmorris@gmail.com 

                                                                                      443-299-9865 
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